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Karen Artz Ash Named to Managing Intellectual Property's 
Top 250 Women in IP
April 26, 2018

Karen Artz Ash, national Intellectual Property co-chair, has been recognized by Managing Intellectual 
Property as one of this year's Top 250 Women in IP. This honor recognizes women practitioners in 
private practice, who have performed exceptionally for their clients and firms in the past year. It is 
based on research conducted by IP STARS, a leading international IP specialist guide, which covers 
contentious and non-contentious IP work in more than 80 jurisdictions. This is the third time Karen 
has been recognized for this significant award.

Read "The Top 250 Women in IP (2018)" in its entirety.
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